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 SILENT DISCO! 

 

 
 

This week Go Well provided us with the equipment for a SILENT DISCO! Each 

class had the opportunity to visit the dark hall, listen to some music through 

the headphones and dance! 

BLUE 4 

Blue 4 have had a lovely 
trip to Happy Rooms in 
Middlesbrough last 
week. As part of our 'It's 
All About Me' topic, we 
were exploring our sens-
es. The pop-up installa-
tions were great. We en-
joyed lots of the differ-
ent experiences, includ-
ing the silent disco, fire-
side stories, confetti 
canon and ice cream 
tasting!   



 

 

BREAKFAST HUB 

Influence Church, located  on Westfield Rd, Bishop Auckland, DL14 6AE, are running a 

scheme to provide local families with breakfast supplies to ensure everyone starts the day 

with a nutritious breakfast. 

 

They operate a walk-in Breakfast Hub on Friday mornings between 9.30-11.30am and it 

is described as a welcoming and safe environment.  

 

Michelle, the community lead at the church, would love to see you there.  

More information can be found on their Facebook page or website 

www.influencechurch.co.uk/storehouse 

 

 

 

 

 

The NHS School Nursing Team are offering a drop-in session for 

parents to discuss any issues, concerns or for advice around 

issues such as toileting, sleep, fussy eating. 

This will be in school on Friday 18th October at 10.00am. 

All welcome :) 



 

Our Teaching assistants and Health Care   
Assistants work super hard every day to   

ensure our pupils are cared for and         
nurtured.  They go above and beyond to try 

and support our teachers in delivering a 
fun and exciting curriculum and meet the 

needs of the children. 

As teachers we would like to thank you to 
them for all their hard work and we     

couldn't manage without them!!  

 

 

 

 

Coat swap 

We will be holding a coat swap event during our first Parents Evening 

of the year.  This will be held on 12th November. 

If you would like to donate a coat that is too small for your child, 

please don’t send these in straight away.  Please keep hold of them 

and send them in after October half term. 

THESE NEED TO BE IN A BAG AND LABELLED WITH  

CHILDS NAME AND ‘COAT DONATION’ 

You will then be able to browse a coat swap stand on 12th November 

to hopefully pick up one that fits! —we will also provide tea and 

coffee during this evening.  



Dates for Autumn Term: 

• NHS Nursing drop-in for parents- Friday 18th Oct -
10am 

• School Photos– Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd 
October. 

• Break up for October Half Term– Friday 25th October 

 
 

 


